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Parks, Jeff@Waterboards

From: sierraskyvista <sierraskyvista@prodigy.net>
Sent: Saturday, April 04, 2015 8:42 AM
To: Parks, Jeff@Waterboards
Subject: Pinecrest lake level

 
Mr. Parks: I am a 5 generation Tuolumne County resident. Our water problems in Toulumne County has always 
been at the mercy of PGE. And now with a few cabin owners at Pinecrest Lake. I feel that even with all the 
conservation in the world, Tuolumne County can not get by without tapping into Pinecrest Lake waters before 
the Labor Day restriction. Also with the current drought,  more wells are going dry putting more demand on 
TUD. to supply water.  
Thank You for your time in this matter.                        Jeff Goularte.                                  


